
 

 

Ministry of Health 

Ministry of Health Headquarters 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS (RFQ) 

CANCELLATION 

 
Subject: PA-01 – Request for Quotations for Pandemic Administration 
 
Date:  18th June, 2021 
 
This document serves as a Notice of Cancellation 
 
The Request for Quotations for Pandemic Administration has been cancelled in its entirety 

without award due to the economic or technical parameters of the project having changed 

fundamentally. 

The Government appreciates and understands firms went through great effort in preparing a 
response for the above mentioned RFQ. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kevin D. Monkman 
Consultant Infrastructure Manager 
Government of Bermuda | Ministry of Health  
Continental Building | 25 Church Street | Hamilton HM12 
P. O. Box HM 380 | Hamilton HM BX, Bermuda 
 
Extension: 4908 
Direct Telephone: 441 278 4908 | Cell: 441 707 3855 | Email: kmonkman@gov.bm   
Ministry of Health direct line: 441 278 4900 
gov.bm 
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